Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
University of Central Florida
Bldg. 154 Notice of Change

NOTICE OF CHANGE

CALL FOR BIDS

made by the University of Central Florida
PROJECT NAME, NUMBER & LOCATION: Bldg. 154 ‒ Optical Materials Lab Addition, University of Central Florida

QUALIFICATION: All Bidders must be pre-qualified at the time of bid opening in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders, Article B-2. Bidder pre-qualifications are due to Adrian Baus/Matern Professional Engineering on October 30, 2013 by 4:00 p.m. October 11, 2013 by 5:00 p.m. local time.
Sealed bids will be received on:

DATE AND TIME: November 14, 2013, October 28, 2013, until 2:00 p.m., local time.

PLACE: Facilities and Safety, Building 16, 3528 N. Perseus Loop, Orlando, FL 32816-3020, at which time and place they will be publicly opened and read aloud.

Contract award will be made subject to the availability of funds.
PROPOSAL: Bids must be submitted in full and in accordance with the requirements of the drawings and Project Manual, which may be obtained or examined at the office of the Architect/Engineer at Matern Professional Engineering, 130 Candace Drive, Maitland, FL 32751-3331, (407)740-5020. For the bidding documents (plans and specs) email: Adrain Baus, (abaus@matern.net) and Gina Seabrook (gina.seabrook@ucf.edu).
PUBLIC ENTITY CRIMES: As required by University of Central Florida Regulations 7.102.22, a consultant/contractor may not submit a proposal for this project if it is on the convicted vendor list for a public entity crime committed within the past 36 months. The selected consultant/contractor must warrant that it will neither utilize the services of, nor contract with, any supplier, subcontractor, or consultant in excess of $15,000.00 in connection with this project for a period of 36 months from the date of their being placed on the convicted vendor list.

BADGING AND IDENTIFICATION: Criminal background checks, E-verification and drug testing verification will be provided for all employees and sub-contractors. Picture ID cards will be worn at all times workers are on the job.
